
 

 

9th March 2020 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Year 6 Climate Change Protest in Chorlton 
 

Last term, we focused on the impact of plastic pollution and climate change in our English 

work. Year 6 have been inspired by Greta Thunberg’s climate change strikes and have decided 

to organize our own protest. This will take place on Thursday 23rd April. The children will 

march around school, to the library and then into Chorlton Precinct, before heading back to 

school. They have prepared banners and chants to promote their cause. 

 

The children will leave school at 9:15am and will return by 10:45am at the latest.  

 

Please ensure your child is wearing sensible shoes and a waterproof coat.  School jumpers or 

polo shirts are to be worn for the visit. If a child arrives on a school trip without their school 

jumper, they will either be given one from the spares box or a high-vis jacket to wear so that 

they can be easily identified. 

 

If you are able to accompany us on this trip, please speak to your child’s class teacher or email 

messages@oswaldroad.manchester.sch.uk.  

 

Kind regards, 

 

Kat Rowe, Natalie Gomez & Wendy Gibson 

Year 6 Teachers 
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